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10
th

 November 2023 

 

Re: Lantern book club 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Assalamu Alaikom. 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and iman. 

We are sending a catalogue home today with your child for Lantern Book Club. They offer a 

diverse range of Islamic books for children. Orders are placed online at 

www.lanternbookclub.com and your books will be delivered to school. 

With every order made, school will receive points towards free books for our library. 

The deadline for orders is Friday 24th November. 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs I. Chaudhry 

SMSC / SLT Lead 
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